
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Good morning, 

 

As part of our diploma work for this half term, the children will be taking part in a 

careers event on Friday 1st April 1.30-3pm.  During this event our children will get 

the chance to talk to a variety of professionals and find out more about their jobs 

and ask any questions they have. 

 

We would love to involve our families and communities in this, so if you would like 

to be part of our careers event and talk to the children about your career please use 

the google form below.   

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBqoKQW6tSSAFBEkj0jtih8G6sB3ORK

DK-Glr-hCUm1Y_v3g/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Last year’s virtual careers week was such a success and we are so looking forward to 

being able to do an in-person event this year and help our children prepare for their 

futures. 

 

Thank you so much for your support.  

 

Mrs Earnshaw 
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